
Creating Great Public 
Spaces for a Vibrant 
Community

PhilanthropyGROWING

Through our Parks & Public Space Initiative, the 
Oklahoma City Community Foundation is working to 
create more usable public spaces for the community. 
At Webster Middle School in south Oklahoma City, 
a group of community partners, including the 
nonprofit organization Fields & Futures, renovated 
the school grounds. They created new athletic 
fields for the students, and a Parks & Public Space 
Initiative grant helped fund a walking/running 
track complete with landscaping and trees. The 
resulting school park will be enjoyed by the 
surrounding community for years to come.

The track at Webster Middle School in south 
Oklahoma City was made possible through a 
grant from our Parks & Public Space Initiative to 
Fields & Futures.
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